## From the Permanent Secretary Dr Denis McMahon



Our reference: SCORR-0055-2020

Christine Darrah

By email: leanne.johnston@niassembly.gov.uk

Office of the Permanent Secretary Room 636 Dundonald House Upper Newtownards Road Ballymiscaw Belfast BT4 3SB Telephone: 028 9052 4608

Email:

29 May 2020

Dear Christine,

## DOMESTIC ABUSE AND FAMILY PROCEEDINGS BILL

Thank you for your correspondence of 7 May seeking comments in relation to the Bill.

DAERA has no amendments that we wish to propose in relation to the text of the Bill. We both welcome and support this bill and are pleased to see this legislation being progressed.

Yours sincerely



Dr Denis McMahon

DAERA Permanent Secretary

Sustainability at the heart of a living, working, active landscape valued by everyone.

